1055 Thomas Jefferson Street, Northwest, Washington, D.C. 20007 (202) 342-8700

November 30, 1979

The Honorable Robert Morgan

United States Senate

5313 Dirksen Senate Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20510

Attention: Ms. Peggy Stewart
Dear Senator Morgan:

This letter is to confirm arrangements for you to participate in the CLOSE UP
C-SPAN (Cable Satellite Public Affairs Network) seminar Wednesday, December 5,
from 10:10 a.m. to 10:50 a.m.

The topic of the seminar is "Draft/Registration: Are They Necessary Now?"
Scheduled to take part in the seminar, in addition to yourself, is Dr. Richard
Hunter, Staff Director for Military Personnel, Department of Defense. The
format will consist of brief opening remarks followed by guestions from

CLOSE UP students and teachers in the audience.

Because of the House of Representatives being in session that day, the seminar
will be taped Wednesday and televised nationwide over C-SPAN Monday morning,
December 10, 1979.

I look forward to your participation in the seminar and am truly grateful for
your cooperation.

Sincerely,
CLOSE UP FOUNDATION

Robe ffGoldberg 4
Capitol Hill Coordinator
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